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August 2025 

 

 
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gweagal, Bidjigal and Gadigal people of the Eora Nation as 
the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and 
present. 

The Rail Service Improvement Program 
enables a safer, more equitable, and 
integrated transport network where 
people can travel more safely, reliably, 
and efficiently across NSW. 

In August, we will be working within the rail 
corridor between Arncliffe and Tempe to 
continue upgrading signalling and rail 
infrastructure. In addition to these work areas, we 
will also be working within the rail corridor 
between Rockdale and Sydenham to complete 
track measurements for future testing and 
commissioning.  

What work are we doing?  

Work includes: 

• Installing, inspecting, and certifying signalling 
equipment  

• Wiring and installation of cables 

• Installing signalling infrastructure, including 
signals, train stops, track circuits, and 
automatic train protection equipment 

• Pre-testing and wiring works for upcoming 
commissioning 

• General construction activities including site 
set ups, inspections, and site surveys. 

When and where we’ll be working 

Work will take place within the rail corridor 
between Arncliffe and Tempe including through 
the Wolli Creek area. Our site compounds are 
located adjacent to the rail corridor between 
Arncliffe and Tempe, which will be used for 

deliveries, storage of materials and equipment, 
worker briefings, and parking. 

Standard construction hours on this project are 
between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday and 
8am and 1pm on Saturdays. 

Out of hours work 

Due to safety reasons, some preparatory work is 
required to take place during Sydney Trains 
maintenance windows within the rail corridor 
between Rockdale and Sydenham. This will take 
place between 6pm Monday 4 August and 6am 
Friday 8 August. 

Some additional work is also required to take 
place outside of standard construction hours. 
This work will take place between: 

• 12am Tuesday 5 August and 6am Thursday 7 
August  

• 6pm Friday 15 August and 6am Monday 18 
August.  

Please note other agencies may be completing 
work in your area which is unrelated to our 
project. 

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice: 

• An increase in workers and construction 
vehicles, including near our former Lusty 
Street compound 

• Increased noise from machinery and 
equipment 

• Some temporary parking removal at our site 
access points.
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Location of work area  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Managing our impacts 

This work will not be continuous. We understand construction activities may cause disruption to our 
closest neighbours, and every effort will be made to minimise impacts where possible, including: 

• Locating equipment as far away from residents and businesses as possible 
• Compliance with strict environmental conditions relating to noise.

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

7 Harvest Street  
Macquarie Park, NSW 2113  
PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 1240 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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